
From: Doll, Laura 
Sent: 12/11/2013 1:57:53 PM 
To: Malashenko, Elizaveta I. (elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov); Lam, Willard 

(willard.lam@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: RE: Oakland update 

Will do Willard. 

From: Lam, Willard [mailto:willard.lam@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Wednesday, December 11, 2013 1:56 PM 
To: Doll, Laura; Malashenko, Elizaveta I. 
Subject: RE: Oakland update 

Thank you Laura. I would like to attend the testing at Exponent Facilities tomorrow morning 
so please keep me in the loop on the logistics. 

Sincerely, 

Willard Lam 

Utilities Engineer 

Gas Engineering and Compliance 

California Public Utilities Commission 

505 Van Ness Avenue 

San Francisco, CA 94102 

(415) 703-1327 office 

SB GT&S 0269191 
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From: Doll, Laura fmailto:LRDD@pqe.com1 
Sent: Wednesday, December 11, 2013 1:16 PM 
To: Malashenko, Elizaveta I.; Lam, Willard 
Subject: Oakland update 

Liza 

We expect to have the leak survey report to you by 3:00 today at the latest. 

We are also sending you a letter by COB today with an update of the current known facts from 
the site and a description of what our next steps are to test the failed pipe and conduct a root 
cause analysis as quickly as possible. 

The letter will explain that we have retained Exponent Engineering in Menlo Park to test the 
pipe and that testing is expected to begin tomorrow morning. I wanted you and Willard to 
know this as you are welcome to attend that work at the Exponent facilities. More details to 
follow, but I wanted you to be aware of this aspect of the schedule so you could plan 
accordingly. 

Thanks 

Laura 

Laura Doll 

Director, Regulatory Relations 

lrdd@pge.com 

office: 415.973.8663 

SB GT&S 0269192 



mobile: 415.828.3739 
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